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DUO-SAFETY LADDER CORPORATION

Worn or Damaged Rungs Recommendations

To Whom It May Concern:

It is the recommendation of Duo-Safety Ladder Corporation that all rungs be replaced when any rung shows 
signs of worn/smooth serrations or if any rung is dented, worn through or damaged in any manner.

This is a safety related item and falls under the idea of what price do you put on safety?

When the serrations on the rung are worn off or the rung has become damaged, kinked or dented, the rung 
material is made weaker.

There is no way to determine at what exact point the rung would become unsafe, so the best and safest idea 
is to replace the rung when damaged or worn smooth.

If you should need further clarification on this matter, please call our office for further explanation.

Sincerely,

Duo-Safety Ladder Corporation


